From: Karen Fedderly

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 12:07 PM

To: Planning Department

Subject: file NO. 16-110 OCP ZN Meeting Tuesday, March 29, 2022

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.

In regards to Lot 2 Section 24 Township 83 W6M PRD plan PGP47112.

We are writing in opposition of this proposal and Do Not want to see the property rezoned from residential to
commercial

Sincerely

Karen and Carl Fedderly



